
Clerk's Office 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee FL 32399-0850 

August 18, 20 16 

Re: TeleUno, Inc., d/b/a TeleOne, Inc. 
Utility Number: TJ466 

Dear Sir or Madam: 
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TeleUno, Inc., a non-facilities based long distance reseller, utility number TJ466, hereby 
notifies the Commission that the company has ceased all operations and gone out of business, having 
no assets, funds, staff or other resources. TeleUno has terminated its lease and closed the corporate 
office located at 2754 W. Atlantic Blvd., Ste. 8, Pompano Beach FL 33069 and terminated all staff. 

However, before termination of business, TeleUno did notify all Florida long distance 
customers of the termination and assisted them with finding another long distance carrier. 

As a result of this unexpected closing, notification of the cessation of business is the last and 
only function this office has authority to perform. 

Regards, 

TeleUno Inc., 2754 W. Atlantic Blvd., Suite 8 • Pompano Beach, FL 33069 • 800-240-1109 

FPSC Commission Clerk
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